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Date: 14th April 2016 
 
Our Reference: UK Coal/LC 

 

Mr D. Tredgett 
Parish Clerk 
Hensall 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Tredgett  

 
Coal Mining Subsidence Act 1991 – U.K. Coal Subsidence Claims 

 
 

I am writing to inform you that all coal mining subsidence damage claims that were formally being 
managed by U.K. Coal are now being administered by the Coal Authority. 
 
All issues relating to claims and all future correspondence should now be sent to the Coal Authority at 
the above address. 
 
The Coal Authority will look to repair land and properties as and when all affects from mining have 
finished in the Hensall area. 
 
This will mean that works in certain areas will commence before others but I will discuss this with you 
in more detail at your Parish Council meeting in May. 
 
I trust the above is of assistance to you but should you have any immediate concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Lee Cammack 
Principal Project Manager 

 


